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To: All Heads of Schools presenting candidates for the ICSE & ISC Year 2023 Examinations 

Dear Principal, 

Subject: Conduct of the ICSE and ISC Year 2023 Examination and Revised Syllabus 
for the year of Examination 

It has been decided by the CISCE to conduct only ONE EXAMINATION at the end of the 
Academic Year 2023 at both ICSE & ISC levels. The CISCE proposes to hold the said 
examinations tentatively in the months of February/ March 2023. 

Please note the Syllabus for the ICSE & ISC Year 2023 Examination has been revised in select 
subjects. The revised syllabus is available on the CISCE website, under the Publication Section. 

You are requested to plan the academic calendar in your respective schools accordingly, so as 
to prepare the students adequately for the examinations. 

It may further be noted that the specimen papers for all subjects will be made available on the 
website of the CISCE i.e., www.cisce.org in the month of July 2022. 

You are further requested to disseminate this important information to all your students, 
teachers, parents, and guardians. 

With warm regards, 
Yours sincerely, 

i\v~ 
Gerry Arathoon .-
Chief Executive & Secretary 


